
Dunston, Antonia

From: Somers, Bo <Bo.Somers@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 1:52 PM ET I
To: Dunston, Antonia; Foster, Corrie; bkaylor@rwkaylorlaw.com *^ •
Cc: Smith, KimH; Tsai, David pjpr -
Subject: RE: E-7 Sub 1126 Order Serving Complaint ^ U

Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

Received. For future DEC customer complaints, would you mind adding Kim Smith (kimhsmith@duke-energy.com) and
for DEP complaints, David Tsai (david.tsai@duke-energy.com) to the email notification?

You may also remove Heather Smith. Thanks!

Lawrence B. "Bo" Somers
Deputy General Counsel
Duke Energy Corporation
919.546.6722

—Original Message
From: adunston@ncuc.net [mailto:adunston@ncuc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 12:45 PM
To: foster@ncuc.net; adunston@ncuc.net; Smith, Heather Shirley; Somers, Bo; bkaylor@rwkaylorlaw.com

Subject: E-7 Sub 1126 Order Serving Complaint
Importance: High

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or

unexpected email. ***

Please see the attached order being served on you by the North Carolina Utilities Commission. You are requested to
acknowledge receipt of said Order by indicating so in the message prompt.

Thanks for your cooperation in this matter.

NC Utilities Commission

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.


